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Hi Folks; 
 So here we are a new year and hopefully a much better 
one than 2021. We are hoping for more social events and rallies. 
 Once again Jackie Deal has supplied us with history on 
how Chapter 9 came about which we will be featuring for a 
few months, we have a lot of new comers that would Probably be 
interested. 
 After our January breakfast we had a short officers 
meeting and a big change is Rick DeYoung has stepped down 
as Vice President and Terry Hilty has taken over that position. 
Rick has been involved as an officer of Chapter 9 for many 
Years and we give him a huge THANK YOU for all his Dedication, he 
has many other organizations he spends his time with right now. 
 We have several things set up for February- our monthly 
Breakfast, Wednesday Feb. 9th, 8:30am at Creekside, Taco Tuesday 
Feb. 8th, 11:30am THE OFFICE, 208 W. Central Ave, Sutherlin,  
additional parking in rear, dinner Feb.19th Chi’s Chinese rest- 
aurant, 5:30pm 1023 N.E. Stephens, Roseburg, sign-up sheets 
will be at the clubhouse. 
 As always, we are still looking for someone to take over 
The newspaper and suggestions for outings. Please let us hear 
from you. 
 Don and I will have to go to Idaho for a family emergency 
not sure what days yet so we will miss some events, if you have any 
 questions, please contact Terry she will be informed about 
Everything. 
 All of you please, please take care of each other. 

A word from President Betty…… 

Chapter nine---Chapter 9---Chapter nine—Chapter 9 
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